
Nancy H. Sims 
Director - Regulatory Relations 

South Monroe Street 
ahassee, Florida 32301 

July 15, 1999 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: Docket 990887-TP Approval of the Resale Agreement Negotiated by 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Internet Service 2000 and Pagers 
pursuant to Sections 251 and 252 of the telecommunications Act of 1996 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On May 25, 1999, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Internet Service 2000 and 
Pagers filed a resale agreement to be approved by the Florida Public Service 
Commission. 

We respectfully request to withdraw this filing and to close the docket as this agreement 
was only meant to be filed in the State of Tennessee. If you have any questions, 
please give me a call. 

cc: Mary Jo Peed 
Nancy White 


